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St Patricks Day fun at Bromley Park Care Home

On Friday 17 March we celebrated St Patrick's Day at Bromley Park Care Home with lots of joy, fun, games and exercises!

We enjoyed songs and dances with our dear residents who really got involved, and Derek, Gwen, Raymond, Esmeralda and Jean had

fun using our props celebrating St Patrick.

It was great fun seeing so many smiles and lots of laughter during the day. We hope you all enjoyed celebrating too!
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